
Closure of Streets to Ordinary Vehicular Traffic
PURSUANT TO THE LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT 1974, notice is hereby given that the following road 
will be closed to ordinary vehicular traffic for the purpose of holding the annual 2019 Southern Lakes 
Half Marathon:

Road to be Closed:	 Brownston Street from Dungarvon Street to McDougall Street

Period of Closure:	 Saturday 6 April 2019 from 0900 to 1300

It will be an offence under the above regulations for any person otherwise than under authority of an 
authorised permit to use the roads for ordinary vehicular traffic during the period of closure.

Amendment to April Meeting Schedule
Meeting cancellation:

The Hearing of Submissions on Potentially Earthquake Prone Priority Thoroughfares – previously 
advertised as taking place on Monday 15 April 2019 has been cancelled.

Change of meeting location:

The meeting of the Queenstown Lakes District Council – previously advertised as being held in 
the Armstrong Room, Lake Wānaka Centre, 89 Ardmore Street, Wānaka on Thursday 18 April 2019 will 
now be held in the Council Chambers, 10 Gorge Road, Queenstown.
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